From: WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>

Sent: 09 November 2017 17:58

To: National Planning Framework

Subject: Ireland 2040 Submission from Ann Branigan
Name: Ann

Surname: Branigan

Message:
Drogheda deserves its City Status recognition and the opportunity to step out from the shadow of Dublin.
Central government policy makers need to finally recognise Drogheda's potential.
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